
Public notice 
 

 
 

 
APPLICATIONS FOR A VARIANCE FROM THE BAN ON CONVERS ION 

 
BY-LAW CONCERNING THE CONVERSION OF IMMOVABLES 

TO DIVIDED CO-OWNERSHIP (R.B.C.M., c. C-11) 
 

The Côte-des-NeigesNotre-Dame-de-Grâce Borough Council, at its regular meeting 
scheduled for 7 p.m.  on Tuesday, September 3, 2013 at 5151, chemin de la Côte-
Sainte-Catherine, will study the applications for a variance from a ban on converting the 
followings immovables to divided co-ownership: 
 
    4624–4626, Avenue Marcil 
 5592–5594, Avenue McLynn 

 
Any interested person may be heard by the Borough Council in relation to these 
applications. 
 
Any interested person may also send the Borough Secretary his or her written comments 
on this matter within 10 days of the publication of this notice, i.e. no later than 
August 5, 2013, by completing and signing the form provided by the city for this purpose 
at Accès Montréal offices. These comments are to be sent to the Division du greffe, at 
5160, boulevard Décarie, Suite 600, Montréal, Quebec, H3X 2H9. 
 
For additional information please contact the Direction de l’aménagement urbain et des 
services aux entreprises, Division des permis et inspections, at 514 872-5160. 
 
Given in Montréal, July 24, 2013 
 
 
 
Geneviève Reeves, avocate 
Secrétaire d’arrondissement 
 


